

Duston Parish Council Duston Community Centre Pendle Road Duston Northampton NN5 6DT

Dear Residents,

Duston Parish Council is conducting a public consultation in relation to Mendip Park.

We value the views of our residents; as such we have created a survey to express your opinions to us. Please scan the QR code below. Links are also available on the Duston Parish Council website and our Facebook and Twitter pages.



Alternatively, a paper copy is available upon request at the front desk at Duston Community Centre.

Kind regards,

GARY YOUENS

Gary Youens - Parish Clark

Tel: 01604 583626 Email: office@duston-pc.gov.uk